
From: Fish, Tyler A. EOP/WHO <Tyler.A.Fish@who.eop.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:32 PM 
Subject: ATTN: President's Coronavirus Guidelines for America 
 

 
Dear Tribal Leader,  
 
Please see the attached call-to-action from President Trump to combat the COVID-19 Virus. These 
are the actions developed in concert with top health and medical professionals of the Federal 
Government to slow the spread of the COVID-19 Virus. As a Tribal Leader, you are the first line of 
defense for your citizens – I ask that you please join us in suppressing COVID-19 by uniting your 
community to adhere to the seven guidelines as much as possible for the next 15 days. Thank you 
for your efforts to safeguard your citizens and your communities. If I can be of any assistance, 
please contact me directly.  
 
Mvto/Wado, 
 
Tyler Fish 
Senior Policy Advisor & Tribal Liaison 
White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs 
(202) 881-9014 

 
 


